
 

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safety Act 2010 (Vic) 
The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account. 

Ports Victoria Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the website, www.vicports.vic.gov.au 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 347 (T) - 2022 

PORT OF MELBOURNE  
CLOSURE OF YARRA AND MARIBYRNONG RIVERS TO COMMERCIAL 

TRAFFIC 

 

Date: 14 October 2022 

Refers: N/A 

Details: Due to recent severe weather causing flooding with subsequent 

significant debris and strong currents, the Yarra and Maribyrnong 

Rivers are closed to commercial vessels until further notice. 

 

Mariners are to report any sightings of debris to Melbourne VTS. 

 

For further information, please contact Melbourne VTS on (03) 
9644 9700 or on VHF Channel 12. 
 

 

Charts & 

Publications 

affected 

AUS 155, ENC AU5MEL01 

Further notice: Further notice will be issued.  

                                                                                                                   
Warwick Laing 

 Harbour Master 

 

http://www.vicports.vic.gov.au/

